
 

 
 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
House Points 

Franklins 123   Rockingham 113           Silverstone 74     
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Attendance 
 
Rabbits      100%                
Squirrels   99.6%                
Foxes         97.5%               
Badgers     99.3%               
Otters        100%                
School       99.1%              
                             

 
 
Reverse Advent 
 
Instead of receiving a gift every day of Advent, we through it would be lovely to donate and join in with 
the concept of the Reverse Hamper. Each day we will be adding to our Welton Advent so that we can 
deliver a filled ‘hamper’ to Daventry Food bank, just before Christmas. Please do not feel that you have 
to donate something every day.  
We will be starting the Reverse Advent on the 1st December.  
A list of items will be sent out over the next coming weeks.  
 
 

Star Writer of the Week 

 

Benjamin S 

Jeany 

Freddie R 

Lucy 

Rania 

Star Mathematician of the Week 
 

Ayden 

Alex B 

Mia B 

 

 

Star Artiste of the Week 
 

Chloe 

Marley 

Head Teachers Award 

Poppy 

Jessica 

Sam  

Ruben 

 

 

 

Tidiest Class Room 

This week the tidiest class room 

goes to SQUIRRELS. 

 
Well done to RABBITS & OTTERS for 

100% attendance this week 
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Friends of Welton Christmas Fayre 
 
Friends of Welton are collecting donations for the tombola for the Christmas 
Fayre. 
Decorated Sweet Jars - Any jar from home, decorated by the kids and filled with 
any kind of sweet stuff! 
Tombola - Anything that you can donate to be included in the traditional tombola, bottles of alcohol are always welcome 
though! 
Chocolate tombola - Anything chocolatey to be included in the children's tombola. 
Raffle prizes - We will be trying hard to get some great raffle prizes but if you have a generous employer (especially if you're 

self-employed 😉) then anything they can donate will be gratefully received.  
Photo props - If you have anything that can be used in a makeshift fun photo booth like big glasses, blow-up guitar, wigs, 
signs, anything that could be funny then we would love those. We will try and return these where possible. 
All donations can be left in the office from Monday morning! 
 
Samaritans Purse Operation Christmas Child  
 
Shoeboxes are due back in school on Monday, we will be holding a special assembly for the children 
where they will be able to bring their boxes in ready for collection and learn about what happens to 
them once they leave the school.   
 
 
Poppies  
 

We would like to say a big thank you to Mrs Durkin’s mum (Mrs Pat Andrews) for all the knitted 

poppies that she has sat and made for us to sell at school for The Royal British Legion.  
Together with Mrs Andrews we have raised £100. Fantastic effort from everyone.  
Please see attached for Mrs Andrews 
 
Message from Mrs Godfrey 
 
Another busy week has been and gone.  The children have been working really hard and learning lots of new things.  Last 
week the children all created a piece of work about Remembrance.  These are now on display in the church ready for the 
service on Sunday.  This work will remain on display throughout November so do pop in and see it, it looks amazing!  A big 
thank you to Jackie Hibbert for putting the display up. See a preview below. 
 

 
 
We also had a great day on Wednesday learning about festivals of light and covering the school in glitter!  
I would also like to thank Nathan Beahan and all the parent helpers involved in the Autumn disco.  Thank you for all your 
hard work, the children had a great time. 
A polite reminder, if you have personal contact details for staff please only use these for personal reasons.  Any school 
related queries or issues should be addressed through school email addresses, class dojo or by calling the school.  My email 
address is dgodfrey@weltonacademy.co.uk if you need to contact me directly. 
Have a great weekend! 
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Diary Dates  

19th – 23rd November  Year 6 Enterprise Week  

20th November  Shakespeare Performance – Corby Cube 

29th November to 4th December Book Fair @ 3:30pm 

4th December  Years 4 & 5 Class Assembly @ 2:45pm 

6th December  Christmas Biscuit Decorating  

7th December  Whole School Pantomine Trip – Leamington Spa 

7th December Christmas Fayre 

13th December  EYFS & KS1 Nativity @ 2:30pm & 5:30pm 

14th December Flu Vaccinations Reception to Year 5  

14th December Reports to Parents 

18th December Christmas Service @ 2:30pm 

19th December Term Ends 

Welton CE Academy, Well Lane, Welton Nr Daventry, Northamptonshire NN11 2JZ  
Headteacher: Mr Sol Johnson 

Tel :(01327) 703177   *   Website: www.weltonacademy.co.uk   *   Email: sjohnson@weltonacademy.co.uk    *   Twitter: @WeltonAcademy 

 

 



  



 

 


